
 

 
SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
No: AJU/ SP/ 102/22                                                                           Date 18th Apr 2022  
 

It is hereby notified that the end semester examination for B. Pharm 4th and 6th semester as well 

as the final examination of D. Pharm 1st and 2nd year will be conducted tentatively in the month 

May 2022. Those students who have not appeared for the internal/ sessional examinations due 

to any reason must have to appear for the special internal/sessional examination which will be 

conducted very soon (notification will be done). Failing which, you will lose the marks which 

are to be added with your end semester or final year examinations, for which neither the 

department nor the University will be responsible. In this regard you may contact Internal 

Examination In-charge Mr. Alok Kumar Moharana, Associate Professor, School of Pharmacy, 

ARKA JAIN University or your class coordinator. 
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